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Partnership 
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Rupert Suckling 
01302 734010 
Rupert.suckling@doncaster.gov
.uk 
25 August 2016 
 

 
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
RE:  Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid to the Access Fund 2017/18 – 2019/20 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund. 
 
We note that the Access Fund will support local authorities to deliver sustainable transport 
projects that seek to grow the economy by boosting levels of cycling and walking, and by 
improving access to jobs, skills, training and education. We recognise that this will impact 
positively, among other things, on improving the public’s health. 
 
The focus on people entering employment and training will help to address a significant issue 
in the area and is one that affects many of the people we work with.  Continued support for the 
solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we welcome their inclusion.   
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working together, 
assisted by the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a great place to work, live, visit 
and invest in. 
 
Yours Faithfully , 
 
 

 
 

Dr Rupert Suckling, 
Director of Public Health, 
Doncaster Council 

Peter Dale 
Director of Regeneration and 
Environment 
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Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the 
Access Fund for Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport 
and health sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase 
productivity and wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining 
the drive for economic growth is an area that affects many of our staff or 
clients that we work with.  Continued support for the solutions included in this 
bid is important for South Yorkshire and we welcome their inclusion. 
 
We know from our experience in successfully delivering previous LSTF 
projects including Jobconnector bus services, Wheels 2 Work, Busboost and 
Independent Travel Training that this investment has had a significant positive 
impact on individuals and businesses in the City Region. 
 
We are looking forward to hearing about the success of the bid and to 
continue working together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to 
make Sheffield City Region a great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
Stephen Edwards 
Executive Director  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
08 September 2016 

 
 

SE/GB 

Stephen Edwards 

0114 2211201 

stephen.edwards@sypte.co.uk  
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15/8/16 
 
To: Ann Beddoes, ECO Stars Scheme Manager 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18-2019/20 

 
 

Dear Ann 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on people entering employment and training will help to address a significant 
issue in the area and is one that affects many of the people we work with.  Continued 
support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 
welcome their inclusion.   
 
The ECO Stars Fleet Recognition Scheme was first developed here in South Yorkshire 
and has been adopted by many other local authorities in England and Scotland.  ECO 
Stars benefits both the local economy and environment by helping fleet operators to 
reduce harmful emissions from commercial vehicles, whilst at the same time helping us 
to reduce our operating costs.  
 
ECO Stars appealed to us because it allows us to demonstrate what we are doing locally 
and regionally in our transport operations to reduce our impact on the environment.  It 
has helped us to identify where we need to focus our efforts going forward, in particular 
in relation to our use of our telematics as a means to reduce our fuel use.  
 
We are looking forward to hearing about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by Access funding, to make Sheffield City Region a great place to 
work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 

 
Luke Pierce 
ABi Garage Doors 



 
 
 
Premierfoods 
Fish Dam Lane 
Carlton 
Barnsley 
S71 3HF 
19/08/2016 
 
Dear 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus of the bid centres around supporting people to enter employment and 
training, as well as offering sustainable travel options to those who are already in 
employment.  We feel this bid will help address these significant issues in our area. 
Continued support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire 
and we welcome their inclusion.   
 
Our organisation has already benefited from previous LSTF funding in many ways. We 
have for a few years now taken part in the Bus boost and Cycle boost initiatives and had 
fantastic feed back from our employees. As the Health, Safety and Environmental 
department we are constantly getting enquiries from colleagues of when the next 
schemes are taking place. The LSTF funding was crucial in the site building a brand new 
secure cycle shelter with solar powered security lighting. This resulted in eliminating 
bike thefts from the site, which had been running at 3 thefts per week beforehand. The 
latest round of LSTF funding has paid for up grades to our showers on site which our 
cyclists use on a regular basis.  We also benefit from having the Cycle Hub (Bike Dr) on 
site as our employees have safer bikes on the road resulting from the free check ups 
they receive. We have had a great increase of the number of employees using a bike as 
there preferred mode of transport to and from work. The benefits for our organisation 
as a result of this are: ‐ 1. A healthier work force, which results in a happier workforce 
and also resulting in a reduction of company and statuary sick pay. 2. A reduction of 



motor vehicles on the road, reducing CO2 emissions helping us to reach our 
environmental targets and as we have a primary school opposite the site reducing traffic 
at the site entrance and exit. 3. As part of our sustainable travel schemes on site we 
have had promotion campaigns involving the school, such as donating hi visibility snap 
bands for all the pupils for bike riding.4. We were winners of the Modeshift Sustainable 
Travel award in Nov 15 which is fantastic PR for the interested parties of our business.  
 
As a site we look forward to working with Barnsley council on these schemes and if 
funding were to be cut it we would see an adverse effect on our gains in sustainable 
travel and the wellbeing of our employees. 
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lee Haughton 
Company Environmental Management and Compliance Coordinator 
Premierfoods 
Carlton 
 





  

Delivering and developing a more active Barnsley 

Active Barnsley Ltd, Barnsley RUFC, Shaw Lane, Barnsley, South Yorkshire. S70 6HZ.  
T:01226 736644 F: 01226 610644 

A Company Limited by Guarantee Reg Number 05842239 
Registered Charity Number 1131712 

 

 
 

15th August 2016 
 

 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 
2017/18 – 2019/20 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter is to express our support for Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on people entering employment and training will help to address a significant issue in 
the area and is one that affects many of the people we work with.  The solutions included in the 
bid are important for South Yorkshire and we welcome their inclusion.   
 
Active Barnsley has delivered the Adult Cycle Training Programme in Barnsley since 2012, as well 
as the Bikeability scheme for children since 2008.  We have worked closely with Barnsley MBC in 
this time to deliver high quality training to the people of Barnsley and have seen a significant 
increase in the number of people using their bikes to cycle to work, as well as for leisure use, 
notably in bringing families together. 
 
The training not only gives individuals the confidence to ride their bikes safely on the road, but it 
has given access to a cheap form of exercise and has helped to raise physical activity levels in the 
Borough.  Since expanding the training scheme to include bike lease schemes, it has further 
improved access to this fantastic opportunity and seen the number of participants undertaking 
training increase.  Cycling is booming across the country, and Barnsley has put in place a great 
framework of opportunities over the last few years to cater for a wide range of groups and 
individuals.  It is vital that continued funding is secured to build on these successes and further 
enhance the offer to Barnsley residents, who have embraced the opportunities that cycling can 
offer.  
 
We are fully committed to the delivery of this Access Fund programme and will be making an in-
kind contribution in the period 2017/18 – 2019/20 in the form of use of our fleet of bikes and 
resources for training, a total value of £10,000 per annum to support the delivery of the project.   
 
We are looking forward to hearing about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a great place 
to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 

 
 
Chris Reeves 
Development Manager 
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Putting Barnsley People First 
Headquarters: Hillder House, 49/51 Gawber Road, Barnsley, South Yorkshire, S75 2PY 
Chair:  Dr Nick Balac, Chief Officer :  Mrs Lesley Smith 
 

 
 
   
 
   
 
Your Ref:    
 
Our Ref: NB/FW  
 
 
 
Mrs Julie Hurley 
Director of Transport 
Sheffield City Region Executive 
11 Broad Street West 
Sheffield 
S1 2BQ 
 
 
 
1 September 2016 
 
 
Dear Julie 
 
Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid to the Access Fund 2017/18 – 2019/20 
 
This letter is to express Barnsley CCG support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund. 
 
The focus on active travel and people entering employment and training will help to address  
significant issues in the area, affecting many of the people we work with.  Continued support for 
the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we welcome their inclusion.   
 
The CCG and Public Health are working closely with partners to address a wide range of health 
inequalities. Supporting people to enter employment and training through active travel will help to 
reduce the health inequalities that currently exist amongst the Barnsley population. Improving 
physical activity rates via cycling and walking will contribute to key priorities as outlined within 
Barnsley’s Place based plan (Sustainability Transformation Plan) The CCG works collaboratively 
with Public Health staff whose remit includes supporting the active travel agenda. Through these 
roles we will support the implementation and management of programmes related to the Access 
Fund, where appropriate, in partnership with our highways and transportation colleagues.  
 
We look forward to hearing about the success of the bid and to continue working together, 
assisted by the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a great place to work, live, visit and 
invest in. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Dr Nick Balac 
Chair 
 

 Hillder House 
 49/51 Gawber Road 
 Barnsley 
                        South Yorkshire 
 S75 2PY 

                                            
Tel: 01226 730000  

 Fax: 01226 433700 
                  www.barnsleyccg.nhs.uk 
     www.twitter.com/nhsbarnsleyccg 
www.facebook.com/nhsbarnsleyccg 

 
            
     
 

http://www.barnsleyccg.nhs.uk/
http://www.twitter.com/nhsbarnsleyccg
http://www.facebook.com/nhsbarnsleyccg


(Your logo) 
 
(Date)         30th August 2016 
 
To 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
 

Dear Sir, 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
We have numerous projects that support young people (aged 18-24) into employment 
and I work on the Ambition Project which is a Sheffield City Region Project. 
 
The support of SYPTE has been invaluable on our project to help to provide solutions to 
those struggling to access the labour market. It has provided support to NEETS to access 
public transport for interviews, training and work placements. It has also provided  
‘journey planning’ to interviews, apprenticeships and work, and support for people to 
get to work until they are paid. 
 
The events and promotions have provided a positive view of public transport across the 
region to enable people to make informed choices and promote the regular use of 
public transport to people who do not use it. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and 
health sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and 
wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic 
growth is an area that affects many of our staff or clients that we work with. Continued 
support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 
welcome their inclusion.   
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Stephanie Bramhald 

Ambition Coach 



Skills and Enterprise 
(Regeneration and Environment) 
Ambition Team: 01302 735827 
Telephone DD: 01302 734684 
Mobile: 07980 934318 
Email: stephanie.bramhald@doncaster.gov.uk 
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th
 August 2016     Mohammed Sajard 

       Estates & Facilities Department 

       Barnsley Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 

       118 Gawber Road 

       Barnsley 

       S75 2EP  

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 

Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20. 

 

Barnsley Hospital NHS FT is a major employer within the region and we have responsibility to 

minimise our travel carbon footprint.  Our Trust has greatly benefitted from funding as it has 

supported us in working towards achieving our carbon reduction goals in accordance with our 

Sustainable Development Management & Travel Plans.  The Trust has benefitted through six 

key initiatives: 

 

1) Funding of a cycle shelter:  The Trust now has a purpose built cycle shelter for staff 

and visitors to use situated within our main entrance car park which is a first for the 

Trust 

2) BusBoost: Trust staff benefitted with a 1 month free travel ticket which allowed them 

to leave their cars at home and travel to work by bus 

3) CycleBoost: Trust staff loaned bikes for 1 month to give cycling a go 

4) Dr Bike: Staff benefitted from free bike repairs and general advice and guidance 

through monthly clinics 

5) Barnsley Cycle Grant Scheme: The Trust benefitted from funding support to refurbish 

our changing rooms which now offer appropriate facilities for staff cycling to work.   In 

addition new CCTV offers improved bike security. 

6) E-bikes: Through the Barnsley Cycle Hub Trust staff can loan e-bikes to give cycling a 

go.  

 

It is vital that further funding is made available to continue to build on the success of the 

above schemes and to ensure the longterm benefits are not lost.  We hope this bid is 

successful and look forward to continuing to work together. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mohammed Sajard 

Energy & Sustainability Manager 

 



              
 

Public Health Directorate 
Director: Julia Burrows 

  

 
 

PO Box 609, Barnsley, South Yorkshire S70 9FH 
 

Julie Hurley  My Ref:  JB/TD/AF 
Director of Transport  Your Ref:  
Sheffield City Region Executive  Date:  16 August 2016 
11 Broad Street West  Enquiries to: Tim Dryden 
Sheffield  Direct Dial: 01226 772204 
S1 2BQ  E-Mail:   timdryden@barnsley.gov.uk 
 
 

Dear Julie 
 
Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid to the Access Fund 2017/18 – 2019/20 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund. 
 
The focus on people entering employment and training will help to address a significant issue in the 
area and is one that affects many of the people we work with.  Continued support for the solutions 
included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we welcome their inclusion.   
 
Public Health works to address a wide range of health inequalities. Supporting people to enter 
employment and training through active travel will help to reduce the health inequalities that currently 
exist amongst the Barnsley population. Within Barnsley’s Public Health department we have staff 
whose remit includes supporting the active travel agenda. Through these roles we will support the 
implementation and management of programmes related to the Access Fund, where appropriate, in 
partnership with our highways and transportation colleagues.  
 
We are fully committed to the delivery of this Access Fund programme and have outlined an 
indicative allocation of £20,000 per annum from the Public Health grant across the entirety of the 
funding stream to hsupport its delivery.  Our in kind contribution will continue throughout the Access 
Fund timeframe, 2017-2020, and will total £15,000 per annum in terms of officer support throughout 
the funding streams lifespan.  
 
We are looking forward to hearing about the success of the bid and to continue working together, 
assisted by the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a great place to work, live, visit and 
invest in. 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Julia Burrows 
Director of Public Health 
 

 
 

 
 

   



 

 

1 September 2016 
 
To whom it may concern 
Sheffield City Region Executive Team 
11 Broad Street West 
Sheffield 
S1 2BQ 
  

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
As Sheffield is one of the key partners in delivering cycling initiatives in the Sheffield City 
Region, British Cycling would like to express its support to Sheffield City Region’s Access 
Fund for Sustainable Travel bid.  
 
British Cycling has worked in partnership with Sheffield City Council since 2014. Recognising 
that cycling is an integral part in delivering a comprehensive transport strategy, as a member 
of Sheffield City Region the city is ambitious about achieving a step change in cycling and 
recognises the proven economic, health and environmental benefits.  
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and health 
sectors, using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and wellbeing 
of people living in the region, while retaining the drive for economic growth is an area that 
affects many communities and residents we work with in Sheffield. Continued support for 
the solutions included in this bid is important for the region and we welcome their inclusion.   
 
With recent cycling success at the Rio Olympic and continued British triumphs in the Tour de 
France, the achievements of British elite cyclists continue to inspire participation at grass-
roots level. From inspiration to participation British Cycling has delivered a comprehensive 
programme of recreational led rides and mass participation events across Sheffield. We are 
confident that our work will continue to increase cycling participation and support 
Sheffield’s ambitious plans and the regions South Yorkshire Cycling Action.  
 
In partnership with Sheffield City Council, British Cycling plans to continue to deliver 
opportunities and to work alongside the city in their strategic planning. We feel that 
alongside our continued support and work with Sheffield City Council, Sheffield City Region 
will deliver on the projects outlined in the bid and the funding will have a positive impact on 
the regions health, economy and environment. 
 



 

 

We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a great 
place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Helen Webster 
British Cycling Recreation Manager (Yorkshire)  
 



 
 

 

Nicola Bladen  
Senior Travel Advisor 
South Yorkshire Passenger Transport Executive  
11 Broad Street West  
Sheffield 
S1 2BQ  
 

Community Shop Goldthorpe 
40-42 Barnsley Road 
Goldthorpe 
S63 9NE 

 
16 August 2016 
 

  RE: Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 
2019/20 

Dear Nicola 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for Sustainable 
Travel. 
 
Members of Community Shop Goldthorpe have really benefitted from the free travel tickets kindly 

donated by yourselves to get to Job search workshops that are away from their 

local area and the all important job interviews to get our community back on life’s track. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and health sectors using 
sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and wellbeing of people living in South 
Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic growth is an area that affects many of our staff or 
clients that we work with. Continued support for the solutions included in this bid is important for 
South Yorkshire and we welcome their inclusion. We are looking forward to hear about the success of 
the bid and to continue working together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield 
City Region a great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Gary Stott 
Head of Community Shop 



 
30/08/2016 

 
Transportation Unit, 
Doncaster Metropolitan Borough Council, 
Civic Office, 
Waterdale, 
Doncaster 
DN1 3BU 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter expresses our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on people entering employment and training will help to address a significant 
issue in the area and is one that affects many of the people we work with.  Continued 
support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 
welcome their inclusion.   
 
We have over 70 employees, throughout the Sheffield City Region, and a high 
proportion are active cyclists. Thanks to the Cycle Boost scheme we have encouraged 
our personnel to ensure their bikes are safe for road-use and this in turn has led to 
many utilising their bikes more frequently. Over two days we had circa 40 bikes serviced 
on site thanks to the Bike Buddy mechanic. We have seen increased numbers cycling to 
work and we have also seen incidents where it has helped staff to vehicle share for work 
(thus aiding our carbon footprint policy). In terms of wellbeing this has helped improve 
staff welfare and healthy living while also encouraged some people to get active with 
their families and friends for leisure purposes. Socially it has led to more interaction 
with new people via clubs, cycling groups, friends and family.  
 
Earlier this year a team of cyclists from Denton & Nickels completed a charity bike ride 
to raise funds for The Children’s Hospital Charity in Sheffield. We racked up over 3,000 
kms (combined) over three days and raised in excess of £6k for the charity. Again the 



team were able to utilise the benefits of the Cycle Boost scheme to ensure their bikes 
were roadworthy and safe for training rides in the build up to the Charity bike ride.  
 
We hope that the Cycle Boost scheme (and similar initiatives) continue (and evolve) as 
we are planning to add more cycling events to our social calendar and strive to 
encourage our people to get more active. By doing this we can all help improve health, 
wellbeing and environmental conditions.  
 
We are looking forward to hearing about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Brian O’Sullivan 
Marketing Manager  
Denton & Nickels Ltd. 
01302 343 276 
brian@dentonnickels.co.uk 
 

 



 
16.08.2016 

 
To 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
 

Dear, 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and 
health sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and 
wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic 
growth is an area that affects many of our staff or clients that we work with. Continued 
support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 
welcome their inclusion.   
 
We would welcome the opportunity to be part of such a project. Staff who are engaged 
and healthy, will for us, help us to achieve the aims of our organisation. This would be 
part of a wider health and wellbeing strategy that the trust has in place over the next 
few years.  
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Helen Houghton 
Health and Wellbeing Lead 
Doncaster and Bassetlaw Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust 
 







 
25/08/2016 

 

 

 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  

to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the 

Access Fund for Sustainable Travel. 

 

The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the 

transport and health sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism 

to increase productivity and wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, 

while retaining the drive for economic growth is an area that affects 

many of our staff or clients that we work with. Continued support for the 

solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 

welcome their inclusion.   

 

Engage is a training provider who works with 14-24 year olds on vocational 

learning programmes and offers apprenticeships as well. 

Through ‘Get Connected’; 

Our post 16 learners (study programme & traineeships) can get bursary to 

support their travel to education but this can often take 2-3 weeks to 

reach the learner so we have in the pass provided learners with passes to 

ensure they can attend provision until they receive financial support 

(which is only given to those learners who are identified as NEET and live in 

low income households where they will be guaranteed bursary support. 

Also we have been able, in the past, give passes to those learners 

struggling financially a months worth of travel when they first start their 

apprenticeship to ensure they can access their training & new job while 

awaiting that all important first wage. 

Without the support of the get connected scheme we would of definitely 

lost learners and would not retain them. We are a small training provider 

and budgets are often tight so we are unable to fund this ourselves and 

have found the scheme absolutely necessary to help retain learners & 

ensure they progress positively into further education or employment.  



Get Active & Keep Safe (or similar sounding projects) have been 

delivered to our learners on programme by your staff which has been a 

great help in educating learners how to plan cost effective travel. 

We as employees also partook in a scheme to promote travel choices 

and utilise public transport rather than private transport which was very 

useful & actually changed 2 staff members travelling habits permanently. 

I hope I have made myself clear in this letter of support but if you wish to 

contact me to discuss any of these points further I would be more than 

willing to support. 

 

We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to 

continue working together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to 

make Sheffield City Region a great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 

 

Thanks & Kind Regards, 
 

Gil Burgess 

Centre Manager 



 
22 August 2016 

 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and 
health sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and 
wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic 
growth is an area that affects many of our staff or clients that we work with. Continued 
support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 
welcome their inclusion.   
 
Groundwork hope to work closely with Sheffield City Region in supporting their bid 
with a view to supporting our unemployed clients who find travel costs a major 
barrier in accessing employment and support with finding employment, many of our 
clients require the up to date  service required by the transport support team and 
their knowledge in helping them see the opportunities available to them when using 
the transport system and effectively and them contributing to it financially once in 
work. 
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jason Mounsey 
Talent Match (Groundwork) 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

16th August 2016 
 
Nicola Bladen 
South Yorkshire Passenger Transport Executive 
11 Broad Street West 
Sheffield    S1 2BQ 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
Dear Nicola 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund 
for Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and 
health sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity 
and wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for 
economic growth is an area that affects many of our staff or clients that we work 
with. Continued support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South 
Yorkshire and we welcome their inclusion.   
 
At the Sheffield Foyer we house 64 young and vulnerable people aged 16-25 who 
find themselves experiencing homelessness, as well as other barriers in life.  They 
tend to present here with no income and no belongings.  Our residents are keen to 
attend college, job interviews and get into work.  Various issues can stop them 
including how to get there.  This includes both directions but also costs of travel.  
Any assistance from SYPTE would be so helpful in moving our residents into 
independence and employment and becoming part of our community.  We are 
happy to support and participate in the development of any successful bids. 
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Sarah Shaw 
Senior Foyer Support Officer 

Sheffield Foyer 
2 Spring Lane 

Sheffield 
S2 2JQ 

Phone:  0114 289 5600 
Email: info.careandsupport@guinness.org.uk 

www.guinnesspartnership.com 
 

mailto:xxxx.xxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xx
http://www.guinnesspartnership.com/




 
September 2016 

 
To 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
 

Dear  
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and 
health sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and 
wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic 
growth is an area that affects many of our staff or clients that we work with. Continued 
support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 
welcome their inclusion.   
 
We have been in accessing the scheme for the last year and it has been invaluable for 
our service users whom without this scheme would not have the means to travel to 
education or employment opportunities.  This scheme has benefitted our charity to 
work more across the region in referring our service users into educational 
opportunities and gaining interviews for employment. 
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Victoria Swinbourne 
Lifeline Rotherham 
1 Moorgate Road 
Rotherham 
S60 2EN  
 



 

 

Sheffield City Region 
11 Broad Street West 
Sheffield 
S1 2BQ 
 

02 September 2016  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
SHEFFIELD CITY REGION’S ACCESS FUND BID 
 
I write to express Living Streets’ support for Sheffield City Region’s Access Fund bid (2017-20). 
 
Living Streets is the UK charity for everyday walking. We want to create a walking nation, free from 
congested roads and pollution, reducing the risk of preventable illnesses and social isolation and making 
walking the natural choice.  
 
Living Streets has a strong history of delivering walking projects in partnership with local authorities in 
the Sheffield City Region, including the Walk To project in Rotherham in 2015-16 and the Streets Apart 
project which worked with older people across South Yorkshire in 2013-15. 
 
We welcome the inclusion of walking engagement activities that will support access to new and existing 
employment, education and training, and promote physical activity, as part of the package of measures 
that will be delivered in South Yorkshire.  
 
As the national walking charity, Living Streets is keen to actively participate in and support this project, 
seeing the benefits for our target beneficiary groups. We look forward to hearing about the success of 
the bid and to continuing to work together. 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Joe Irvin 

 
Chief Executive 
Living Streets





 
 
 

15/8/16 
 
To: Ann Beddoes, ECO Stars Scheme Manager 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18-2019/20 

 
 

Dear Ann 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on people entering employment and training will help to address a significant 
issue in the area and is one that affects many of the people we work with.  Continued 
support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 
welcome their inclusion.   
 
The ECO Stars Fleet Recognition Scheme was first developed here in South Yorkshire 
and has been adopted by many other local authorities in England and Scotland.  ECO 
Stars benefits both the local economy and environment by helping fleet operators to 
reduce harmful emissions from commercial vehicles, whilst at the same time helping us 
to reduce our operating costs.  
 
ECO Stars appealed to us because it allows us to demonstrate what we are doing locally 
and regionally in our transport operations to reduce our impact on the environment.  It 
has helped us to identify where we need to focus our efforts going forward. 
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by Access funding, to make Sheffield City Region a great place to 
work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Lee Vickers 
NISA Retail 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Freepost NORTHERN RAILWAY 
 enquiries@northernrailway.co.uk 
 0800 200 6060 
 
 24 August 2016 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for Sustainable 
Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and health sectors 
using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and wellbeing of people living in 
South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic growth is an area that affects many of our staff 
or clients that we work with. Continued support for the solutions included in this bid is important for 
South Yorkshire and we welcome their inclusion.   
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working together, 
assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a great place to work, live, 
visit and invest in. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
James Mather 
Customer Complaints Manager 
 
 



 
 
16 August 2016 

Nicola Bladen  
Senior Travel Advisor 

South Yorkshire Passenger Transport Executive  
11 Broad Street West  
Sheffield   S1 2BQ  

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
Dear Nicola 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and 
health sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and 
wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic 
growth is an area that affects many of our staff and the customers that we work with. 
Continued support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire 
and we welcome their inclusion.   
 
Phoenix Enterprises works mainly with people who have been unemployed for 
prolonged periods, with the majority having multiple barriers to employment, including 
health and wellbeing.  One of the main barriers we have identified is that for some 
individuals, having to catch public transport or even plan a journey in order to start a 
placement or employment, can be very daunting. 
 
 
 



In order to address these barriers, we have found the Get Moving online resource to be 
very easy to use and it has given our customers support with travel planning.  It has 
been a very effective way to provide support to our customers at the start of 
employment, where we have found a customer to be at their most vulnerable and 
requiring as much assistance as possible. 
 
All our customers have been very appreciative of the Get Moving resource and of the 
free travel passes.  The free travel passes have proved invaluable when a customer first 
commences employment and the transition from being dependent upon benefits to 
receiving their first wages. 
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

Michelle Cooper 

 
Michelle Cooper 
Commercial Operations Manager 
Phoenix Enterprises 
 



 
 

Remploy Ltd 
Synergy Building 

Campo Lane 
Hartshead 

Sheffield  
S1 2EL 

16th August 2016 
 
To Whom it May Concern 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
 

Dear Sirs 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and 
health sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and 
wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic 
growth is an area that affects many of our staff or clients that we work with.  
Continued support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire 
and we welcome their inclusion.   
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Linda Gilliland 
Branch Coordinator 
Remploy Ltd 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           17 August 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid to the Access Fund 2017/18 – 2019/20 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund. 
 
The bid’s focus on people entering employment and training will help to address a significant issue 
in the area and is one that affects many of the people we work with.  Continued support for the 
solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we welcome their inclusion.  We 
are also supportive of the fund as it provides physical activity opportunities for people across South 
Yorkshire. 
 
Public Health has identified areas where the Fund will add value and how we can focus the activity 
to address inequalities.  Although there is no financial contribution to the scheme, public health will 
provide ongoing advice and ensure this links to the Joint Health and Wellbeing Strategy and 
Corporate Plan within the Council and provide a link to Rotherham CCG. 
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working together, 
assisted by the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a great place to work, live, visit and 
invest in. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
Teresa Roche 
Director of Public Health 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Public Health Directorate 
(Add name and title) 
Riverside House, Floor 2, Wing A, Main Street, Rotherham, S60 1AE 
 
Tel: (01709) 255840 
E-mail: teresa.roche@rotherham.gov.uk 
  
Email the Council for free @ your local library 
 
  
  
  
  
  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 30 August 

To whom it may concern  
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 

 
 

Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
Supporting access to new and existing employment, education and training; and actively 
promoting increased levels of physical activity through walking and cycling will help to address a 
number of issues in the area that affects many of the people we work with. Continued support for 
the projects included in this bid is important for Sheffield City Region and we welcome their 
inclusion.   
 
We are looking forward to hearing about the success of the bid and to continue working together, 
assisted by the access fund, to make Sheffield City Region a great place to work, live, visit and 
invest in. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Jamie noble  
Rotherham United Community Sport’s Trust  
 
 
 
 
 



 
18/08/2016 

 
Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  

to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and 
health sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and 
wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic 
growth is an area that affects many of our staff or clients that we work with. Continued 
support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 
welcome their inclusion.   
 
We at Rush House through Talent Match have had the good fortune to be able to use 
the travel passes provided, to ensure that young people with chaotic  lives have been 
able to remove the cost of travel barrier to access training, volunteering, interviews 
and work, without this support many young people would not of been able to move 
forward, progress and reach their potential. 
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Eve Woods 
Rush House (Talent Match SCR) 
17 Lindum Terrace 
Rotherham 
S651NJ 
 





Joanne Wehrle 
Interim Safer Roads Partnership Manager 

 
South Yorkshire Safer Roads Partnership 

Lifewise Centre 
Kea Park Close 

Hellaby 
Rotherham. S66 8LB 

 
Tel: 01709 832369 

Em: joanne.wehrle@southyorks.pnn.police.uk 
 
 

30 August 2016  
 

To whom it may concern: 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on people entering employment and training will help to address a significant 
issue in the area and is one that affects many of the people we come into contact with.  
Continued support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire 
and we welcome their presence in the bid. 
 
In delivering more sustainable transport solutions and encouraging the communities of 
South Yorkshire to take up these opportunities, it is important that increases in walking 
and cycling activity do not result in a significant increase in the number of pedestrian 
and cycle casualties on the roads of South Yorkshire. The Safer Roads Partnership will 
work in conjunction with the prospective Access Fund deliverers to promote key road 
safety messages and encourage safer roads use, in a bid to minimise casualties. We 
see that there are potential road safety benefits for all road users of reducing the 
amount of motorised traffic on the roads by encouraging a modal shift to more 
sustainable forms of transport than the private car. 
 
The Safer Roads Partnership engages with a wide range of road users of all ages and 
groups. Our work to educate road users is an ongoing requirement as the population 
ages and people reach a point in their lives where they take up or give up certain travel 
modes. Thus, we have a continually changing cohort of people to convey specific road 
user based safety messages to. For those people who remain in a particular cohort for a 
number of years, it is useful to reinforce the same messages in a bid to tackle attitudes 
and influence behaviours towards safer roads use; a process which can take a long 
time to realise. Thus continued funding from the Access Fund is welcomed and we shall 
be looking for this work to carry on following the end of the funding programme.  
 
We are fully committed to the delivery of this Access Fund programme and have offered 
an in-kind contribution from the Safer Roads Partnership in the form of staff time to 
support events, campaigns and initiatives to engage with communities. In addition, we 
hope to work with business and secure in-kind funding through our sponsorship 



programme, contributing funding equivalent to at least 10% of the road safety project 
total over the 3 year programme to support the delivery of related road safety activity.  
As outlined above, our road safety activity will continue beyond 2019/20 but at this 
stage it is not possible to identify any indicative allocations of funding to support this 
work.     
 
We are looking forward to hearing about the success of the bid and to continuing to 
work together with other partners, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make 
Sheffield City Region a great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
Joanne Wehrle 
Interim Safer Roads Partnership Manager 
South Yorkshire Safer Roads Partnership 
 

 





  

 

Director of Public Health Office 
Sheffield Town Hall, Room 209, Pinstone Street, Sheffield, S1 2HH 
Tel: 0114 205 7463 
Web Site: www.sheffield.gov.uk 
E-mail:  greg.fell@sheffield.gcsx.gov.uk   
 
17 August 2016 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund 2017/18 – 2019/20 
 
I am writing to make clear that on behalf of Sheffield City Council I am fully supportive of 
the Access Fund bid from Sheffield city Region.  
 
The focus on people entering employment and training will help to address a significant 
issue in the area and is one that affects many of the people we work with.  Continued 
support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 
welcome their inclusion.  In addition to the employment and training angle this clearly fits 
with our Move More strategy, a broadly adopted agenda to encourage more physical 
activity of which active travel is a key part.  Active travel is integral to Sheffield’s transport 
strategy, and also to the ‘Move More’ initiative, a bold vision created jointly with Public 
Health, Sheffield Hallam University and NHS colleagues to promote a culture of physical 
activity in the City. 
 
As you will know funding in local government is exceptionally tight and we are not in a 
position of being able to make a cash contribution to the programme. Many of our staff 
have been involved in working up the ideas in the programme and will have a role in 
implementing them. We will obviously be fully supportive of implementation and capitalise 
on all available opportunities to embed this work across the council.  
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a great place to 
work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Greg Fell 
Director of Public Health 
Sheffield City Council 

mailto:xxxx.xxxx@xxxxxxxxx.xxxx.xxx.xx


 Sheffield  
Hallam University 
City Campus 
Bryan Nicholson building  
Sheffield, S1 4QL 
 
T +44(0)114 225 3462 
 
www.shu.ac.uk/about-
us/sustainability 
k.stead@shu.ac.uk 

 

 

22 August 2016 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 
2017/18 – 2019/20 

Dear Sir or Madam 

This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 

The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and health 
sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and wellbeing of 
people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic growth is an area that 
affects many of our staff or clients that we work with. Continued support for the solutions 
included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we welcome their inclusion.   

From a recent business travel survey it has been identified that there is a large proportion of 
Hallam staff that either already, or would like to travel to work by sustainable means. We would 
like to support our colleagues to do so and the Access Funding for Sustainable Travel 2017-20 
will better enable these options to be made available.  

We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working together, 
assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a great place to work, 
live, visit and invest in. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Katie Stead 

Sustainability and Energy Strategy Manager 

Sheffield Hallam University

http://www.shu.ac.uk/about-us/sustainability
http://www.shu.ac.uk/about-us/sustainability




 
23/08/16 

 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and 
health sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and 
wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic 
growth is an area that affects many of our staff or clients that we work with. Continued 
support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 
welcome their inclusion.   
 
Sova CAST work with young people with learning and behavioural difficulties, and  
others, who have problems in accessing training and employment. The support we have 
received in the past has given us skills us to support young people to travel 
independently and thus improve their access to opportunities. We are keen to be able 
see this work develop further as a result of a successful bid. 
 
 We looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Thelma Whittaker 
Project Manager –Sova CAST 





 
18/8/16 

 
To: Ann Beddoes, ECO Stars Scheme Manager 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18-2019/20 

 
 

Dear Ann 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on people entering employment and training will help to address a significant issue in the area and 
is one that affects many of the people we work with.  Continued support for the solutions included in this bid 
is important for South Yorkshire and we welcome their inclusion.   
 
The ECO Stars Fleet Recognition Scheme was first developed here in South Yorkshire and has been adopted by 
many other local authorities in England and Scotland.  ECO Stars benefits both the local economy and 
environment by helping fleet operators to reduce harmful emissions from commercial vehicles, whilst at the 
same time helping us to reduce our operating costs.  
 
ECO Stars appealed to us because it allows us to demonstrate what we are doing locally and regionally in our 
transport operations to reduce our impact on the environment.  It has helped us to identify where we need to 
focus our efforts going forward, in particular in the area of driver engagement through improved performance 
measurement. 
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working together, assisted by 
Access funding, to make Sheffield City Region a great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Stuart Bingley 
Neighbourhood Environmental Action Team - SY Housing Association 







 
17th August 2016 

 
To 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
We currently work with long term unemployed, volunteers and those that are NEET in a 
variety of projects.  Travel is often a huge barrier that we come across to getting people 
active and accessing work and voluntary placements and becoming more included in 
their community around them.  It is often cost that has been a barrier to taking the first 
steps as well as not knowing routes and transport systems.  
 
With previous help from SYPTE, we have been able to provide travel training and 
subsidised travel for our client group, some of whom have never even been out of 
Barnsley before and are now travelling to Sheffield.  This has enabled them to start to 
live more independently and contribute to society, whether it is into employment, work 
experience, voluntary positions or simply battling a medical condition that now allows 
them to leave the house and give them something to look forward too. 
 
Without this previous help, we would have struggled to provide this level of support for 
our clients and it proved absolutely invaluable.  We fully support their bid for further 
funding and support and there are plenty more people across Sheffield City Region who 
will benefit from this initiative, many of whom may find it life changing.  
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Rachel Neale 
Voluntary Action Barnsley 
 



 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid 
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
 

30/08/2016 
 
Dear whom it may concern, 
 
Webhelp UK is committed to the Environment and a keen advocate of sustainable 
travel.  We value the support from SYPTE in offering our employees greener travel 
options to and from work.   
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and 
private sector using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and 
wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic 
growth is an area that affects many of our staff or clients that we work with. Continued 
support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 
welcome their inclusion.   
 
We now have over 2000 employees in the Sheffield area.  We believe that via support 
from SYPTE we can enable them to make greener and hopefully long-lasting choices. 
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Richard Carr 
Environmental and Contract Support Manager 
 



 
Park Spring Road  

Grimethorpe  

Barnsley  

S72 7GX  

 
 
         22nd August 2016 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on people entering employment and training will help to address a significant 
issue in the area and is one that affects many of the people we work with.  Continued 
support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 
welcome their inclusion.   
 
As South Yorkshire’s biggest employer we are extremely keen to see Barnsley and 
surrounding areas prosper as a place to work and attracting talent to the area is 
extremely important to us as we continue to invest in our people and site. We are 
extremely keen to see more varied, environmentally sustainable and reliable transport 
offered to both current and future Colleagues.  
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Caroline Lovell  
XPO Logistics  





 
06-09-2016 

 
 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and 
health sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and 
wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic 
growth is an area that affects many of the clients that we work with. Continued support 
for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we welcome 
their inclusion.   
 
Bryan G Hall have developed a close working relationship with South Yorkshire and work 
as Travel Plan Coordinator for One Northbank which is located centrally in Sheffield, the 
health and wellbeing of staff at One Northbank is a key factor in our work as we 
encourage people to adopt active travel modes whenever possible. 
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Rachael Bateman  
Bryan G Hall  
 



 
 

1st September 2016 
 
 
 
 

Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  
to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 

 
 

To whom it may concern 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for 
Sustainable Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and 
health sectors using sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and 
wellbeing of people living in South Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic 
growth is an area that affects many of our staff or clients that we work with. Continued 
support for the solutions included in this bid is important for South Yorkshire and we 
welcome their inclusion.   
 
We will support with the project and our apprentices will benefit from the whole project 
in all the areas 
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working 
together, assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a 
great place to work, live, visit and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
Eleanore Gray 
Leslie Frances Training 
Barnsley 
 



 
Holden House 
2 Race Street 

Barnsley  
S70 1BG 

Tel. 01226 779292 
07/09/16 
 
South Yorkshire Passenger Transport Executive 

11 Broad Street West 

Sheffield 

S1 2BQ 

 
Support of the Sheffield City Region Bid  

to the Access Fund for Sustainable Travel 2017/18 – 2019/20 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
This letter is to express our support of Sheffield City Region’s bid to the Access Fund for Sustainable 
Travel. 
 
The focus on creating a closer and growing partnership between the transport and health sectors using 
sustainable transport as a mechanism to increase productivity and wellbeing of people living in South 
Yorkshire, while retaining the drive for economic growth is an area that affects many of our staff or 
clients that we work with. Continued support for the solutions included in this bid is important for 
South Yorkshire and we welcome their inclusion.   
 
Many of our Customers (people with multiple needs) have felt the benefit of being able to access 
training, job interviews and college due to not having the worry of affording travel costs when on 
benefits or low income. By enabling these opportunities it helps our customers accessing this service 
towards an independent and responsible lifestyle with more choice and control. 
 
We are looking forward to hear about the success of the bid and to continue working together, 
assisted by funding from the Access Fund, to make Sheffield City Region a great place to work, live, visit 
and invest in. 
 
Regards, 
 
Susan Kristek 
Service Manager 
Riverside Care and Support 
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